
 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

February 18, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval  

         of Proposed 2021 Qualified Capital Project Annual  

         Adjustment Charge  

         Docket DW 21-022 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Pursuant to the electronic filing requirements and the approved procedural scheduling order, 

Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. (PEU) is filing a settlement agreement entered into between 

PEU and the Department of Energy.  PEU and the Department of Energy will be prepared to 

present the agreement and other exhibits to the Commission at the hearing scheduled for this 

matter on Wednesday, March 16, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.    

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your attention to 

this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Service List (via electronic mail) 

mailto:jjs@rathlaw.com

